
https://urstore.ca/tillicum-community-school
TILLICUM GEAR
Pick up in the office!
FAIRWAY CARDS

www.emilypress.com/tillicum
EMILY PRESS LABELS

Tell the cashier at the beginning of your
transaction that your returns should be
donated to Tillicum Elementary!

BOTTLE RETURN IT DEPOT

UPCOMING DATES

17 St. Patrick's Day

22 Purdy's Order Deadline

18 Spring Break Begins

11 Food for Fun!

9 PAC Meeting 6:30pm via Zoom

march

parent facebook group
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicumelementaryschoolparentgroup

PAC Executive

Chair Lisa Connell

Vice-Chair Mandy Greyling Holmwood

Treasurer Manjit Braich

Secretary Cathy Hanan

VCPACRepresentative Lisa Gelling

tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com

NEW SCHOOL POLICE LIASION OFFICER

fundraisers
Ongoing

Big thanks to the Keating Home and School Association for the generous donation they
made to support some of our families facing food insecurities. It is heartwarming to see
our community come together during these difficult times.

Thank you keating pac!

In an effort to keep Tillicum families
informed of Covid 19 exposures in our
school, the PAC has started a Google

spreadsheet in the Facebook Parent Group.
If your child has tested positive, or

suspected positive, please anonymously fill
in the information so we can all stay safe!

https://bit.ly/3kIT7DM
We have a new School Liaison Officer (SLO) at Tillicum - Constable Dion Birtwistle! Cst.
Birtwistle was born in Victoria and raised in Sooke. He joined Saanich Police in 2008 and is
a happily married father of two girls. SLOs provide a variety of services to the families in
our school community most importantly acting as a positive role model for our students. If
you would like more information about the SLO program or wish to be put directly in touch
with Cst. Birtwistle, please contact the PAC.

SAVE YOUR EMPTIES &
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!

On Saturday, May 7th we will be holding a bottle drive at
Tillicum! Funds raised will support sending our grade 3, 4
and 5 students to swimming lessons next year since these
grades have had to miss out on this life changing
opportunity during the pandemic. Stay tuned for more
information on details of the bottle drive.

MOTHER’S DAY SPRING FUNDRAISER
Last year’s Mother's Day Spring Fundraiser with Hilltop
Greenhouses Ltd. was so popular so we will be partnering with
them again this year. More info coming to your inboxes very soon,
but order deadline will be in early April, and order pickup in the
gym will be before and after school on Wednesday, May 4th!

Cॐing
s�n!

TILLICUM
Elementary PACmarch 2022

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1499063-93047

There is still time to place your order for Easter chocolates
through our Purdy’s fundraiser!
Visit:
to join Tillicum’s Easter 2022 campaign. Feel free to share this link
with your friends and family so they can join in on the fun too!
Orders must be placed online no later thanTuesday, March 22nd.

purdy's easter fundraiser

Bo𝚕eDrive


